
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

June 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

OPEN EVENING 

 

You are invited to visit the school on Monday 8th July between 3.00 pm. and 6.00 pm. to look at 

the children’s work in the classroom and surrounding areas. 

 

This is not a time to discuss your children’s progress.   As you are aware, we are holding parent 

consultations the following week when you will get the opportunity to meet their new teacher. 

 

Thank you again for your continued support.   We look forward to seeing as many of you as 

possible on Monday 8th July. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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